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Friday 10th July 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Consultation Early Years Provision  

Milton School is currently in the process of applying to the Regional Schools 
Commissioner to change the designation to include an Early Years Provision. As 
the school is part of the Interaction and Communication Academy Trust this 
requires a 4-week consultation period with all stakeholders, to give the local 
community the opportunity to raise any queries or concerns.  

There is an ever-increasing demand for Early Years provision across the local 
community and Milton School is best placed to provide an enhanced education 
to a specific number of pupils, who may otherwise struggle to access education 
which meets their needs.  

If you have any queries or concerns relating to this, please contact the school via 
info@miltonschool.org.uk . 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Costello 

Principal  

 


